



## ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

14th June 2024

## **Parking and Dogs at School**

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are receiving a number of complaints from local residents regarding the inconsiderate parking by a number of our parents/carers when dropping and collecting children at the start and end of the school day. Could we please ask that you park respectfully and think about our community residents by **NOT** parking:

- over driveways
- on pavements preventing access for prams/wheelchairs
- on verges which can cause damage and access issues
- to obstruct turning points into or out of roads making it difficult to see
- where access for emergency vehicles will be restricted

We appreciate that there is often congestion at peak times and parking can be a problem, we suggest parking a little further away from school and having a short walk with your child into school each day.

The local council have been contacted regarding unlawful parking in the school vicinity and will be doing regular spot checks.

As a school, we have always maintained excellent relationships with the local neighbourhood and we do not wish this to change.

Could we also remind parent that dogs are **NOT** allowed on the school playground or near the entrance. We have a number of children in school who are very nervous of dogs and we do not want to impact on their anxiety.

I thank you in advance for your consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Jackson

Mrs K Jackson Headteacher

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk

















